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STAGE 1 – Construction of a new wastewater pump station. 
March 2020 – February 2021.

PARK STREET – Mid-January 2021 – end of March 2021.

REC GROUND CARPARK – Closed from March 2020 – September 2021.

CAMP STREET TO EARL STREET – May 2021 – September 2021.

MARINE PARADE / QUEENSTOWN GARDENS – June 2021 – September 2021.

We appreciate your patience while we complete this important 
infrastructure upgrade. If you have any enquiries about this project please 
contact us on 03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz

Due to unforeseen ground conditions, we have had to revise our approach and construction programme to complete 
the wastewater pipeline upgrade through the Queenstown Town Centre. We have outlined the revised pipeline route and 
construction timings below. This project is a key part of Council’s plan to accommodate future growth and provide more 
resilience across the district’s wastewater network.    

The wastewater  

pipe will be installed into open 

trenches. There is likely to be 

a number of temporary road 

closures, loss of on-street 

carparking and other disruptions 

while the work is underway.  We’ll 

work closely with anyone affected 

to minimise the disruption and 

provide updates as the  

project progresses.  
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